
  
 

Annual Meeting Review 
At our annual meeting held in January all four board members, 
Luke Geiser, Don Pfister, Dori Schmitz and Roger Woelfel 
were re-elected to another 2-year term.  
 
At the meeting the board also shared 2011 Goals with those in 
attendance: 

• Creating a parking lot by the Historical marker 
• Replacing the concrete in front of the hall 
• Add seating area by the gazebo 
• Add in-floor heating in the kitchen 
• Replace windows in the community hall 
• Plant additional memorial trees 
• Add railing to the choir loft stairs 
• Add irrigation around the gazebo 
• Add a restroom in the chapel 

Remember if you would like to dedicate a contribution or 
memorial to any of these please contact any board member. 
 

Upcoming Event 
Our next fundraiser will be the benefit Brat Fry on April 17.   
If you would like to donate a pan of bars, please call Rogene 
Biese @ 849-4587.  If you are able to work for an hour, 
serving food or helping in the kitchen call Colleen Kolbe @ 
849-2594.  For any other donations such as silent auction or 
bucket raffle items, cash etc. contact Deb Mueller at 898-
1977. 

Rummage Sale 
As you start your spring-cleaning, keep in mind that we are 
going to hold another 3-day rummage sale at the park on 
Wednesday June 29 thru Friday July 1.   
 
You can drop off items Sunday-Tuesday (June 26-28) at 
Heritage Park, if no one is there just leave outside.   Someone 
will be checking for drop offs.   If you have large items to 
pickup (no appliances) call Judy Koehler at 920-849-4262 if 
needed leave a message. 
 
Please remember you can become a lifetime member or 
pay your annual dues at anytime through out the year.  
New members are always welcome! 
 
 Check out our website StMartinHeritagPark.org or contact us 
by email at Info@StMartinHeritagePark.org as we welcome 

your ideas and comments! 
 
If you are receiving this newsletter by mail but have an email 
address we can send it to, please let us know, and help us save 
postage and printing cost. ~Thanks 
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2011 Calendar of Events 
Join Hands Day - April 9 at 9:00 a.m. 
 
Adopt-a-Highway clean up - April 16 at 9:00a.m. 
 
Benefit Brat Fry - April 17 11 a.m. until 6 p.m. 
 
3-day Rummage Sale - June 29 thru July 1 
 
Jerry Schneider - Polka-in-the-Park on Sunday July 17.  We 
will be starting the day with an 11:00 a.m. mass followed by 
concert from 1:00 until 4:00. Food and refreshments will be 
available. 
 
Golf Outing benefit will be on Saturday August 13 with an 
8:00 am tee off at Hickory Hills Country Club in Chilton.   
Get your team together and contact Deb @ 898-1977 
 
Sips & Slurps Wine & Beer Tasting - October 8 so get your 
brew started.  We would love to serve your home-brewed wine 
and/or beer at this fun event! 
 
Red Star Express Christmas in the Chapel - December 3. 

 
Board Members 

Roger Woelfel   920-851-8830     
Karen Shymanski    920-898-5827 
Don Pfister   920-849-2939     
Joe Heimann           920-849-9592 
Deb Mueller   920-898-1977     
Dori Schmitz           920-876-2312 
Luke Geiser         920-849-4802 
 

 
We have acquired these lovely white covers to dress up the 
chairs for special occasions.  They are just $1.00 each to rent 
for use in the hall or gazebo.  Contact Joe or Sharon Heimann 
for more details @920-849-9592. 
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